
Yearly Healthcare Assessment Reminder 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to your health and well-being, 

we would like to remind you that it is time for your annual healthcare assessment. 

Your healthcare assessment is an important opportunity to review your health status, update any 

necessary information, and discuss any concerns with your healthcare provider.  

Please schedule your appointment at your earliest convenience. You can contact us at [Phone 

Number] or [Email Address] to book your assessment. 

Thank you for prioritizing your health. We look forward to seeing you soon! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Healthcare Provider's Name] 

[Your Healthcare Facility's Name] 

[Contact Information] 


